
10th September 2023 
 

OUR MISSION IS: “TO KNOW AND SHARE GOD’S LOVE”. 

KIA MAU, KIA URU TE AROHA O TE ATUA 

  Anglican I Methodist I Presbyterian 

  A very warm welcome is extended to our Holy Communion Services at  

8.00 am and 9.30 am. 

Nau mai haere mai Welcome to our guest speaker Rev. Andrew Doubleday,                            
UCANZ Ministry Facilitator  

  

 Preacher: Rev. Andrew Doubleday 
 Presider: Rev. Jekheli Kibami Singh 
 Readings: Ruth 2: 1-13, John 5: 17-20 
 

 8.00 am Service 
 Welcomer, Reader, & Server: Ian Bridge 
         Steward: Jenny Carden 
 

 9.30 am Service 
 Welcomers: Margaret Henshaw & Annette Mudford 
 Steward:  Bronwyn & Tony Pipe 
 Musician: Paul Ellery 
 Readers:  Warren & Cheryl Anderson 
 Prayers: Keith & Jean Ross 
 Sound and Computer : John Neal & Samuel Hollis 
 Communion: Annette Mudford, Barbara scott, Margaret Clow, Mary West, Linda Thom 
 Healing Prayer Ministry will be available during Holy Communion in the side chapel 
 Morning Tea: St Alban’s Fellowship - Norma Deverson 
 Sunday School: In the lounge after the first hymn 

 Insight :  In the Hall after the first hymn 
 
 

 Mid week Holy Communion Service:  

 Every Wednesday at 10:00am. All welcome. 

 Sunday service online: 9.30am 
 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3984184545?pwd=ZXFrallyZjU4azkvZytpaTJmaVMxQT09 

 Meeting ID: 398 418 4545 Passcode: 763250910 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3984184545?pwd=ZXFrallyZjU4azkvZytpaTJmaVMxQT09


Birthday wishes to Mary Ellen Jones, Scott Keelty, David Carden & Kath des 
Forges with a birthday this week. Congratulations to anyone who is celebrating 

a wedding anniversary this week.  

Ma te Atua koutou e manaaki. May God bless you all.  

What’s on this week 
Sun 10 8.00am Worship Service 
  9.30am Worship Service 
  12.00pm Htn Full Gospel Church 
  3.00pm Chinese Choir 
  6.00pm Insight at night 
 

Mon 11 8.30am John B Collectables 
  9.30am Stace Photography 
  1.00pm Riverside Garden Club 
  7pm Chartwell Indoor Bowling 
 

Tues 12 9.30am Toy Library 
  10.00am SeniorNet  
  7.00pm Queenwood Fellowship 
  7.00pm English Language Class 
   

Wed 13 10am Communion Service 
  East Hamilton Friendship Club 
  10.30pm Pilates 
  1.00pm Gold Club 
  6.00pm Girls Brigade 
 

Thur 14 9.00am Interactionz 
  9.30am Selwyn 
  HCC Rates Rebates Team 
  2.30pm Back2basics 
  6.30pm Ju Jitsu 
  6.45pm youth group  
 

Fri 15 9.30am Mainly Music 
  9.30am Prayer Meeting 
  4.00pm Strive Performing Arts 
   

Sat 16 10.00am Toy Library 
  5.00pm Girls Brigade 

Rosters for Sunday 17th September 
Spring Service 

 
8am Service: 
Welcomer, reader, & server -  Linda Derrick  
Prayer -   Linda Derrick 
Stewards - Carol Way 
 

9.30am Service: 
Welcomers -  Bev Jillings & Peter Allan 
Stewards -  Warren & Cheryl Anderson 
Musicians -  Christine Polglase 
Readers -  Russell Young & Pam Martin 
Prayers -   Barbara scott 
Sound -   Andrea Hollis 
Computer -  Heather Kikkert 
Morning tea-  Glenda Jamieson, Dawn Smith, 
   Bruce & Tania Snowdon 

Lawns -   Seddon Polglase / Errol Thom 

If you haven’t done so already, can you 

please look through your jewellery and 

bring in to the office anything you are 

happy to donate to the church fair.  

Thank you, Sylvia Williams 



If you have items for the Book Sale or Church Fair 
that you can't store until it's time to set up, then 
please contact Amanda Bowcott, Erica Harris, or 
Sylvia in the office who can pass the message on. 
 

Fair Information Meeting 

Sunday 10th September @ 11am 

INVITATION 
Gold Club invites you to hear the Eastside Singers on 
Wednesday, 13th September at 1pm in the Church Hall,   
followed by afternoon tea. 
You are most welcome 
(Many of the choir are members of the Church and Gold 
Club and would love an audience) 

Rev Chris Barnard will be at Nawton Community 
Church on Tuesday September 12th from 1-3pm. 
Chris, a retired Presbyterian minister, will talk about 
his inspiring work over many years of connecting 
with his local community particularly in the      Wha-
katāne area.  
There will be the opportunity to reflect on the 
opportunities your faith community has to make 
connections in your local community. 
RSVP Rev. Sharon Ross Ensor by Sept. 7th 
Email: Sharon.RossEnsor@psn.org.nz  
Phone: 027 810 4358  
For more info contact the office 

mailto:Sharon.RossEnsor@psn.org.nz


Minister: 
Rev. Dr Jekheli Kibami-Singh: jekheli@chartwellchurch.org.nz 
 

Office/Parish Administrator: 
Sylvia O’Leary: office@chartwellchurch.org.nz,  
 

Facilities Supervisor:  
Amie Matthews-Whenuaroa: facility@chartwellchurch.org.nz 
 

Office hours: 9 am - 2.30 pm. Ph: 07 855 7434  

If you have notices for our weekly Newsletter, please email  
the Parish Office by Wednesday morning. Thank you. 

Eco Corner 

UP COMING EVENTS  

Sun Sept 10 8.00 & 9.30 am Rev Andrew Doubleday (UCANZ) preaching 

Sun Sept 10 11.00am Church Fair Meeting 

Sun Sept 10 6.00 pm Insight at night with Rev. Lindsay Cumberpatch 

Sat Sept 23 1.00 pm Book sale 

Sat Oct 7 9.00 am Church Fair 

Isn’t it wonderful that spring, spring   
cleaning and the Chartwell Church Fair all 

coincide!! 
 

Help us make this year’s Fair one to            
remember! 

 
Clean out those cupboards and tidy up  

the garage! 
Sort the shed and pot up those seedlings! 

Cook up some cakes and some jams! 
Sort out unwanted books, toys & puzzles! 

 
RECYCLE RECYCLE RECYCLE 

 
THE FAIR COMETH! 

& WE NEED YOUR HELP 
 

SATURDAY 7th OCTOBER 
9am-12pm 

In line with government                           

recommendations and to protect 

the vulnerable in our community, we 

strongly recommend that those    

diagnosed with covid or have flu-like 

symptoms please do not enter our 

premises for 5 days or until the 

symptoms have passed.  Thank you. 

Church Library 
There are a significant number of 
books that have been borrowed 
from the library that have been out 
for some time. If you have one of 
these books could you return it 
please. If they have not been         
returned in the next month I will   
assume that they have been lost and 
delete them. 
A new group of books have joined 
the library.  
Enjoy your reading 
Regards, Margaret Henshaw 

If you can help by fixing a leaky tap at church 

please email facility@chartwellchurch.org.nz 

mailto:jekheli@chartwellchurch.org.nz
mailto:office@chartwellchurch.org.nz

